
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
August 28, 2021 

 

1050 Main St T: (916)771-1600 

Roseville, California 95678

 

TO: All Contractors 

FROM: Jeff Dees, Kitchell CEM (on behalf of Roseville City School District) 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to RFQ # C80, Creekview Elementary School Project 
 
 

 

 

Addendum #1 to RFQ #C80, Creekview Elementary School Project is as follows: 
 

QUESTIONS: The following questions were asked: 
 

1 Question Will electronic submission of RFQ documents be allowed by district 
in lieu of hard copies? 

 Answer Electronic copies are acceptable to be emailed or flash drive mailed 
to district office.  Please email RFQ responses to 
jdees@kitchell.com.  Please be aware of 25MB email attachment 
limitation.  Recommend confirming receipt of electronic submission. 

2 Question  For August 30 @ 10 am informational meeting at district office will a 
virtual option be provided?   

 Answer Please note updated date for Informational meeting will be August 
31st @ 10 am in lieu of 30th .  This meeting will be held VIRTUALLY 
ONLY due for safety of all participants.  See below for meeting 
information to attend:  

Join Zoom Meeting  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89424809040?pwd=NHNaWityUFdEQWl4bm9VTHR0TFV

Ldz09  

Meeting ID: 894 2480 9040  

Passcode: MkKQN2  

 


